UUYO Board of Trustees Meeting: January 2018

Because of the Board Retreat there was not a formal business meeting of the UUYO Board of Trustees in January 2018. However, on January 23, 2018 President Andy Crabb made the following motion by email:

I am making a motion that <u>UUYO officially align our church with the Black Lives of UU movement in accordance with UUA's support.</u>

Board members voted by email; the motion was approved by a majority of the Board.

Respectfully submitted by Louisa Berger